Street Sweeping — April - June

During the spring street sweeping, the Operations Team uses a vacuum street sweeper to remove debris
and litter from streets, weather permitting.

Signs will be posted when the sweeper will be coming to your neighborhood asking that you move cars
off the street and to move basketball hoops and other items from the curb.

During the course of the year, please do not pile, rake, sweep or blow anything into the street or gutter.
This includes leaves, rocks or other landscape materials. Doing this is unlawful and will constitute in a
ticket and fine per the Clean Water Act and City Municipal Code. In addition, anything that goes into the
gutter will eventually go into our waterways, creeks and rivers.



